
June 8, 2023 

 

Backyard Bash 

this Summer! 

Join us for the Back Yard 

Bash: Cakes with a Cause 

on June 21st at 6:00pm. 

We will have dinner, dessert, 

game for the kids and a 

SWEET dessert auction to 

raise money for The 

Rainbow Network.  

This is a free event - open to 

the public.  Bring your 

friends! 

Have you seen our awesome 

wall of Rainbow Network 

sponsored kids?  Learn more 

about the Rainbow Network 

by going to 

www.rainbownetwork.org.  

UMW Tomorrow! 

All ladies are invited to attend the upcoming UMW 

meeting tomorrow Friday, June 9th at 9:30 AM in the 

Back Room.  Our presenters will be Trish Meyer and Dori 

Semler from Gallery 3 Art Shop.  Treats will be provided 

by Peggy Powell and Rosemary Hull.  Join them for the 

fellowship and food Friday! 
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Monday, June 12th 

8:00 Pickleball 

1:00 Ladies Book Club 

5:30 Pickleball 
 

Tuesday, June 13th 

no PPRC Meeting! 
 

Wednesday, June 14th 

8:00 Pickleball 

8:30 Women’s Bible Study  
 

Thursday, June 15th 

5:30 Back Room Practice 
 

Friday, June 16th 

8:00 Pickleball 

1-4 PM Friday Fun 

6:30 Movie Night 

 (featuring “The Chosen”) 

Clinton United Methodist Church 

601 S. 4th Street, Clinton, MO 64735 

Pastor Monty Stratton—816-808-9595 

Pastor.monty@yahoo.com 

Office—Kathy Garnett—660-885-5597  

office@clintonumc.net 

Family—Emma Anderson—660-351-3577  

emmaandersonumc@gmail.com 

Connections—Jennifer Kiely—660-924-3926              

jenniferkiely@clintonumc.net 

Connect with us! 

Socks and Undies 

needed before 

June 30th! 

Lots of kids need some new 

socks—can we get the pile 

as tall as the table? 

Get your socks and undies 

in before June 30th—

remember, leave them in 

their packages and don’t 

forget we need both 

children and adult sizes! 

 

Kids—Save the Date! 

Missoula Children’s Theatre will 

present Rapunzel.  Auditions will 

be Monday, July 17th from 10am—

Noon, practice will be all week and 

the play will be Saturday, July 22nd 

at 3:00 pm and 5:30 pm.  All kids 

who have completed Kindergarten 

through 2023 graduating Seniors 

are welcome to try out!  Who 

want’s to say “Rapunzel, Rapunzel! 

Let down your hair!”? 
The drought was the 

very worst when the 

flowers that we'd grown 

together died of thirst. 

- Taylor Swift 



Get your Olde Glory Days caps ,       

T-shirts and $5 badges at the 

Chamber office! 

More fun events! 

June 29—5:30—the Office Olympics 

June 30—10:00 am—Kayak Races at Artesian Pool 

 Noon—Firequacker 500 at Optimist Park 

 4:00 Pedal Pull 

 6:00 The Bubbler Big Bubbles 

 8:10 The Game (get your badges to play & win!) 

July 1—7:00 Fireman’s Pancake Breakfast 

 7:30 5K Run/Walk 

 9:00 Downtown Desoto opens up 

 9-3—Motorcycle show 

 10:00—the David Mills Grand Parade 

 1:00 Cornhole tournament 

 1:30 and 2:30 Puppet Show at the Museum 

 2:00 Heartland Theatre “Sentimental Journey” 

 8:05 Rotary Club 50/50 Drawing 

 8:10 The Game (get your badges to play & win!) 

July 2—at Benson Center 

 5:00 Ice Cream Social  

 5:30-8:30 Gospel Fest 

 9:30 Fireworks 
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Office Manager Needed! 
As Kathy Garnett has decided to retire, we 

are on a hunt for the next office manager.  

Maybe you or someone you know might 

just fit the bill! 

Current office hours are 8am-3pm, making 

this a great job for a mom with kids in 

school.  Training will be provided.  

Interviews will start the week of June 19th.  

This person should have experience with 

computers and Microsoft Office. With skills 

in time-management and team 

collaboration, the office manager will be 

relied on to help keep our church 

organized and running smoothly.  

Questions? Call 660-885-5597. Resumes can 

be submitted to office@clintonumc.net 

 

 

 

Our May 31st Financial Update 

With 5 months into the year, our income 

has totaled $184,680 and expenses have 

been $177,086. with a net income of 

$7,594.  We want to thank you for your 

faithful giving.  This summer, don’t forget, 

our expenses continue.  Both Vanco and 

your online banking can be set for recurring 

transactions while you travel and have fun 

this summer.  Then we’ll be ready to kick off 

some fun programs this fall! 

Prayer Requests 
Gary Judd, Debbie Sieger, Ambra, Dale Dunn,  

Bonnie Damschen, Dorothy Weston, 

Brenda Hunter, Melvin Dennis 
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Help Save the Dorman House! 

This Saturday, June 10th, starting at 5:00, 

there will be a benefit chicken dinner and 

silent auction.  This will be held at the 

Delozier building on the northwest corner 

of the square.  The former owner of the 

Landmark is providing the chicken dinner. 

 

  Tickets are $20 in advance (see Adele 

Bernard) or $25 at the door.  There’s a 

huge list of some great silent auction items 

to bid on!  Help them restore an important 

part of Clinton’s History.  The Dorman 

house was built in 1852 and is currently 

the oldest standing 2-story home in 

Clinton. 

 

Something Fun 

Coming Up! 

It will be the battle of the 

radio Morning Shows this 

Saturday, June 10th at 

10:00 AM.  It will be 

Mornings in the Stix against The Morning Mix in a 

pickleball match at the Henry County Fairgrounds.  100% 

of the proceeds will be donated to the Aimee Kaiser 

Memorial Scholarship.  Join them for food and fun and a 

great cause!   They have some awesome silent auction 

items, like pickles, pickle soap, pickle lip balm, and pickle 

pops as well.  TLC Smokehouse BBQ and Garland Grinds 

with coffee and lemonade will be there!   

Sunday Worship Helpers 

Ushers:  Treva Jones & Janet Akers 

Greeters: Duane & Carolyn Harms? 

Donut helpers:  Peggy Dameron 

Liturgist:  Shirley Mincey 

Acolytes:  Finn Zink & Reed parks 

Worship Music: Janet Parks 

Tech Team:  The Nold family 

Flowers on the Altar:  The Hard Family 

The groups have been formed 

and your group leader will be 

contacting your for your first 

dinner date!  If you signed up 

and haven’t been contacted 

yet, please call the office. And if 

you get together—please share 

some pictures with us! 


